
Snippets about Lake Tahoe
• Food, adult and children’s clothing, toys,
household items, and miscellaneous items can
now be dropped off and taken on Thursdays from
9am-noon  at  the  American  Legion,  2748  Lake
Tahoe Blvd., South Lake Tahoe. Take what you
need and donate anything you can. Call Live
Violence  Free  with  any  questions  –

530.544.2118.

• Sonora Pass is open. No date is set yet for Tioga Pass
opening.

• TAMBA is having a party April 23 from 6-9pm at the American
Legion, 2478 Lake Tahoe Blvd., South Lake Tahoe.

• Here are the El Dorado-Tahoe and Sierra roadwork schedule
from Caltrans for this week.

• Former Truckee Mayor Ron Florian died April 13 at his home
in  Boise,  Idaho.  A  memorial  is  planned  for  late  June  in
Truckee.  Condolences  may  be  sent  to  Patti  Florian  at
pj8246@hotmail.com or 6216 N. Park Meadow Way, No. 210, Boise,
ID 83713.
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